
WHO ARE WE? 

Chiltern Wood School is a special school for 190 children and young people with a broad diversity of complex 
needs, from Profound and Multiple to Moderate Learning Difficulties (PMLD to MLD). We are located on two 
sites in the High Wycombe area (Downley and Cressex) and cater for pupils from 3 to 19.  
 
The Friends of Chiltern Wood School is a registered charity (Number 10001048) and was established to 
support the school by developing parent and teacher relations, raise money and help provide resources to 
support the children and young people’s development. 
 

CAN YOU HELP? 
We will be holding our Christmas Bazaar on 9th December and we are keen to raise as much money as possi-
ble whilst offering an afternoon of fun with an amazing sensory experience, Santa’s grotto, games, refresh-
ments and a prize draw raffle. To make these events successful, we rely on the generosity of local businesses 
and parents/carers to support the event through donations and sponsorship.  
 
Would you be able to support our event by either donating a prize for the raffle, sponsoring the bouncy cas-
tle or the raffle tickets or perhaps donate an item for our refreshment stalls such as sausages, burgers, bread 
rolls, cakes, mince pies, tea, coffee, juice, sugar, cups, paper plates or napkins? 
 
We would be so grateful for any help you can provide and you would get a special mention on our fete leaflet 
or in the FCWS Newsletter! Please contact me on the below contact details:   
 

 

 

Thank you. 

. 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR—REQUEST FOR DONATIONS 

For more information on FCWS visit the school webpage:  

www.chilternwood.bucks.sch.uk 

(you will find us within the Parent section) 

Follow us on Facebook: www.Facebook.com   
(Search for Friends of Chiltern Wood School) 

Help us raise money by using easyfundraising and se-
lecting FCWS as the Charity. 

For more information on FCWS visit the school webpage:  

www.chilternwood.bucks.sch.uk 

(you will find us within the Parent section) 


